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TO NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

FROM THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

05 FEBRUARY 2024  

MEC MAJUBA TO MEET WITH SCHOOL PRINCIPALS OF BOHLABELA DISTRICT  

The MEC for Education, Mr. Bonakele Majuba together with the Deputy Minister for Basic Education, Dr 

Reginah Mhaule will convene a meeting with all school principals of Bohlabela District on 06 February 

2024, at the Bohlabela District offices from 11H00.  

 

The intention of the meeting is to do an analysis of the 2023 National Senior Certificate Grade 12 

Examination Results and to discuss the 2024 learner performance improvement plan for Bohlabela District.  

 

Bohlabela District obtained 69.1% pass rate in the 2023 Grade 12 examination results compared to 79,3% 

obtained in 2022 which constitutes a 10% decline.  

 

The media is invited to cover the meeting  

Inquiries:  

Jasper Zwane  : 0837431804  

Elijah Mhlanga  : 0835808275 

 

 


